From: Holly Erdman

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: RE: CU-22-00003 Brethren Frontier School
Date: Friday, November 4, 2022 11:37:51 AM

Yes, thank you, Kelly.

From: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2022 5:10 PM

To: Holly Erdman <Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: CU-22-00003 Brethren Frontier School

Good evening Holly,

The applicants for the Brethren Frontier School provided an amended site plan showing the parking
area as well as possibly installing a fence or placing bolders across where the drainfield lies on the
property. | have attached the amendment to ensure this addresses any issues surrounding the
parking area?

Thank you,

Kelly Bacon

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Office: (509) 962-7539

Kelly.bacon.cd@co kittitas.wa.us
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